The November 2023 approved Preliminary Engineering Report (PER) for the SW 49th
Avenue North Phase project (between Marion Oaks Trail and SW 95th Street) can be
found at: https://www.marionfl.org/agencies-departments/departments-facilities-
offices/office-of-the-county-engineer/projects/sw-49th-avenue-capacity-project-north-
phase or by scanning this QR code:
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